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UNIQUE REQUIREMENTS:

Delivery Services

Moving Services

OSSO was founded in 2013 after the Scotch College
Symphony Orchestra's Europe Tour, bringing together a
strong cohort of graduates and Old Boys through their love
of music. Since our inception, our players have not just been
limited to Scotch alumni- we have eagerly welcomed
musicians and supporters from the community, with players
and audiences joining us from all over Australia. 

As we go on after graduation, it is integral that we have an
opportunity to continue playing our instruments and make
music together. Music plays such an integral part in our
lives, and it is our vision that OSSO fosters an exciting and
inclusive environment for all to create and enjoy music
together.

If you are interested in playing with us or receive more
details of our next concert on 24 March 2024, please scan
the QR code here and fill in the form.

Scan to join


